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Please vote to make our Oregon skies less light polluted.  We already have 

increasing light pollution from our substantial growth. I feel the State of Oregon 

should be a positive example to the towns and cities and people populations in our 

state, by leading the way to encourage lighting that is safe for all, including our birds.  

The night skies are so beautiful in the areas that have little light pollution. It would be 

good for the economy for star tourists and bird observers that want to come here 

because our light conditions are conducive to all.  Thank you for representing me in 

the legislature.  


